
A NEW OPPORTUNITY FROM 

THE TRUMBULL COUNTY 

EDUCATIONAL SERVICE CENTER 

FOR STUDENTS IN GRADES 5-8 

REMOTEREMOTE  

Science, Technology, Engineering & Math

STEMSTEM  
INTRODUCING



ENROLLMENT IS OPEN
N O M I N A T E  S T U D E N T S  I N  G R A D E S  5 - 8

F O R  T H I S  U N I Q U E  L E A R N I N G  E X P E R I E N C E

The Trumbull County ESC has secured

a grant to establish a new STEM

Program during the second semester of

the 20-21 school year. The funding was

made available through the Ohio

Collaborative for Educating Remotely

and Transforming Schools.

The  free program, which runs January 25,2021-March 26

,2021, will be conducted remotely. Projects and challenges

will immerse students in a creative, innovative and

collaborative experience. 

Registration is online at bit.ly/ocerstem

Address any questions to 

Dana Butto, STEM Coordinator

dana.butto@trumbullesc.org

*The number of students is

based on ADM and districts

will be notified  via email.*

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfROreUUnHKXDy_Xi6DMWca8N9vS_Q85XjkZ2or2piMTg8Lgg/closedform

